
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 7, 2010 

 

 

 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

  of the City of Milwaukee 

 

Honorable Members of the Common Council: 

 

I am pleased to appoint Michael M. O’Hear, Marquette University Law School,  

1103 West Wisconsin Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233, to replace Ernesto Baca  

on the Fire and Police Commission.  This appointment is pursuant to Section 62.50  

of the Wisconsin State Statutes and Section 320-13 of the Milwaukee Code of 

Ordinances.  Mr. O’Hear’s term will commence upon taking of the oath of office. 

 

I trust this appointment will have the approval of your Honorable Body. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Barrett 

Mayor 


